
From: Myers, Richard A.
Sent: 10/19/2010 10:09:26 AM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Contact person on gas R&D effort

Hi Bill: I see that
as part of PG&E's recentiy-announced Pipeline 2020 
program, PG&E intends to establish a non-profit Research &
Development entity, and PG&E will provide $10 million to launch this 
organization. I and Mike Gravely at the CEC (which administers a natural 
gas R&D program) would like to learn more about this effort. Could you 
please provide me with a contact at PG&E who would be able to inform us 
about this effort? Thanks.

Richard Myers, CPUC 
Energy Division
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